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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

 
 
INVITATION
Dear Members,
 
[bookmark: _Hlk35709508]You are cordially invited to the Annual General Meeting of the Association. 

As a consequence of the continuing Covid Crisis the Annual General Meeting will be held by way of a Video conference.


To be  be held on
  
THURSDAY 24th June, 2021


COMMENCING AT 19:00
 

There will be no charge for this event.

.

To join the Webinar please register in the normal manner on the website and a link to the webinar will be distributed prior to the event.



regards

David Bannerman
President
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